Church Hospital Visitation Safety Measures

Date:

To: All Church Members
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

As we prepare for our upcoming hospital visitations, we want to ensure the safety and well-being
of everyone involved. Below are the safety measures that we will be implementing:

All visitors must wear masks while inside the hospital.

Visitors are encouraged to practice social distancing of at least 6 feet.

Hand sanitizers will be provided at the entry and exit points.

Visitation will be limited to a maximum of two people per patient at a time.

If you are feeling unwell or displaying any symptoms of illness, please stay home.
Respect the hospital’s visiting hours and regulations.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we strive to provide comfort to those in
need while ensuring everyone's health and safety.

In Christ's love,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]

[Contact Information]



